Jack & Jill Preschool January 2024

Welcome to the New Year! We hope the time with your family over winter break was filled with a lot of joyous new memories.

As we begin the New Year, we will continue to explore elements of weather and the different experiences that snow brings. As it grows colder outside, please remember to send your child in appropriate outdoor clothing.

Special Days

January

2—Childcare and Preschool Classes Resume

11 & 12—Pajama Days

15—Martin Luther King Day, NO School/Childcare

25 & 26—Wizard of Oz Days {Bible Verse of the month}

"Sing for joy to God."

Psalm 81:1



{Contact Information}

Denise Hill, Director
Angela Schultz, Asst. Director
Jack and Jill Preschool/Childcare
130 N. 6th St.
Leavenworth, KS 66048
(913) 682-1222
jackandjill@leavenworthchristian.com
www.jackandjillpreschoolks.com

Reminders

<u>Pajama Days</u>:

On Jan. 11 & 12 we will be having a special Pajama Day at school. Please send your child to school that day wearing pajamas or other sleepwear and comfortable shoes. (Have your child wear his or her jammies over her regular clothing, if desired.) He or she should bring along a favorite stuffed animal or other bedtime buddy. We will all join in the big room for fun songs and snacks. Sweet dreams!

Wizard of Oz Days:

On Jan 25 & 26th our preschool will be trans-formed into the land of the Wizard of Oz. We will have fun activities and tasks for the children to enjoy. Your child may come to school that day dressed as one of the characters to add to the fun!

"There's no place like home!"

